
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Schwartzwalder Mine / M1977-300 / TR-28 / Adequacy Review 2 - Request for
Extension
Billy Ray <bray@alexcoresource.com> Tue, Jun 18, 2019 at 8:39 AM
To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Jim Harrington <jim@coloradolegacy.land>, "paul@coloradolegacy.land" <paul@coloradolegacy.land>, "Cunningham -
DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, Elizabeth Busby
<ebusby@alexcoresource.com>

Hello Amy,

As requested, we would like to request an extension to the decision date for Technical Revision 28 to allow adequate time
for the Division to review the responses.  With this e-mail, we are requesting a three-week extension from June 22, 2019
to a new proposed decision date of July 12, 2019.

[Quoted text hidden]


